Tim Colton

I'm glad to see WA State increase spill levels through Columbia River System Dams during salmon
out-migration. This is an important short term step to increasing salmon populations in the
Columbia watershed. I do believe that more drastic measures, such as dam removal, are necessary
to recover the ecosystem and sustain healthy salmon populations in the watershed.



